From: mike_menne@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 2:28 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

Michael Menne 7100 Ulmerton Rd Lot 392 Largo, FL 33771-5107

April 13, 2010

David Stawick Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission Three Lafayette Centre 1155 21st Street, NW Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing to say CFTC is a leftie, Marxist, anti-American organization and is clueless. Stability in the oil market can easily be achieved by drilling our own vast fuel reserves.

Sincerely,

Michael Menne 000-000-0000